
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 
Friday, October 9, 2020 

2:00 PM 
 

Please take notice that the Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") will hold a 
Special Called Meeting on Friday, October 9, 2020, in the Board Room of The 
Asheville City Schools Administrative Offices, 85 Mountain Street, Asheville, 

North Carolina  

  
The purpose of the meeting is to continue the discussion of the  

Buncombe County Community Solar Project.  
Action may be taken.  

 
 

Due to the Stay Home, Stay Safe, and Social Distancing guidelines there will be 
limited space for attendees in the Board Room. We will provide additional seating in 
the Training Room for viewing should the attendance in the Board Room exceed the 

current  Buncombe County room capacity.  
 

The Special Called Work Session Meeting will be available for viewing on Facebook 
Live via Asheville City Schools Facebook page.  

 


